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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

We are writing this letter in reference to a contractor by the 

name of Double P Grading. We have dealt with Double P.on several 

job sites where our inspections were required. 

 

Double P. Grading has always been professional in their manner 

and workmanship, and their work has been top quality and meets or 

exceeds the standards set forth by Gwinnett County. 

 

We would recommend Double P Grading for sewer & water projects. 

In our opinion, they would be an asset to any City or County 

municipality by the performance of their work. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to call any of us between 

the hours of 7 AM to 4 PM. 

 

Gary Nicely 

Gwinnett County Water & Sewer Inspection Supervisor 

(678) 776-8717 

 

   


